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JB Maverick <traderstao@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 6:29 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of retail forex

Dear Secretary,

I am totally opposed to the proposed legislation to limit leverage
to i0-i in retail forex trading. This is my BUSINESS, how I make a
living, and the proposed regulation would put me OUT of business.

I am certain that the same is true for thousands of other
professional forex traders.
Please do NOT enact this proposed regulation.

Respectfully,
Jack Maverick


